
[image: image1.jpg]



185 Court Street, Teaneck, NJ 07666 Tel(201) 833-1741
14-25 Plaza rd N, S-2-1, Fair Lawn, NJ 07410 Tel 201-797-0330

www.icanj.net
The International Chess Academy (ICA WWW.ICANJ.NET ) was established in 1996 by Diana Tulman and Irina Levitina.  In our first year we met only once a week and only for a couple of hours. The whole school consisted of seven (!) students and two teachers. Today we have over a hundred fifty kids in our school and staff of 20 teachers. Among our students we have National champions and National Prize winners. Fifteen of our kids are on the top-100 list in the country. We have a Pan-American champion, who also represented the United States in the World Youth Championship. Actually four of our students represented United States in World Youth Championships!

Though we are proud of our students’ achievements, our main goal is not to ‘breed’ champions, but to help your kids learn how to enjoy one of the oldest games in the world. This will stay with them through their life and will help them develop their logic, memory, analytical ability, patience, concentration, tolerance and much more.

The Academy founders, Irina Levitina and Diana Tulman, have many years of experience in the chess arena, both as chess players and chess teachers. Irina Levitina is a Chess Woman Grand Master, Vice Champion of the former Soviet Union and the current Vice Champion of the United States.  Diana Tulman is a Vice Champion of her native country (Moldova) and a very experienced Chess coach (over 20 years of training).
Chess is a complex game of strategy. It incorporates elements of arts, science, and sports. Studying chess disciplines the mind. It develops logical thinking and abstract reasoning skills. 

The aim of our Chess Programs is to teach chess to children of all school ages and of different abilities. In our teaching practice, we seek to maintain the highest standards of professionalism. All of our teachers, without exception, are thoroughly prepared for the task.  They are looking forward to helping your students by teaching this exciting game to them and by sharing their love for the game with them.  

